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Media Information 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Homicide Investigation 

    
LOCATION: 5100 Cedarwood Road, Bonita 

 
DATE/TIME: July 5, 2020 / 5:30 a.m. 

 

DECEASED:        Withheld  

 

SUSPECT:           Unidentified  

 

The following information is fragmentary and has not been completely verified.  It is 

based, in part, on hearsay and is intended for early information use rather than being a 

formal investigative report. 

 

On July 4, 2020, at about 7:40 p.m., Sheriff's deputies responded to a report of a person who 

was shot at the 5100 block of Cedarwood Road in Bonita. When deputies arrived, they found an 

adult female victim who had been shot and citizens were performing CPR. Deputies learned 

there was a fight between several women in the parking lot of an apartment complex at 5100 

Cedarwood Road just prior to the shooting. The victim was found in the parking lot.  

 

The female was transported to a local hospital for treatment. Unfortunately, the victim did not 

survive. She was pronounced deceased shortly after arriving at the hospital. 

 

The Sheriff's Homicide Unit responded and has assumed responsibility of the investigation. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Sheriff's Homicide Unit at 

(858) 285-6330/after hours at (858) 565-5200. You can also remain anonymous by calling 

Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
 

 

 

Prepared by:  Thomas Seiver, Lieutenant 

Sheriff's Homicide Unit   (858) 285- 6330 

 


